Beverly Woods Elementary PTA Committee Heads Meeting
October 31, 2013 at 9:45 a.m.
Present:

Carrie Parziale, President


Caroline Horne, Principal

Marni Cartiff, Staff 



Rachel Busby, Directory

Mary Rantala, Fundraising


Shannon Richards, Spirit Days
Amy Millikan, Fundraising


Jennifer Briggs, Book Fair
Marguerite Fourqurean, Box Tops
Christy Brock, Fun Day 




Lauren Lewisohn, Room Parents
Erica Kunde, Yearbook



Absent

Meredith Burbank, Vice President

Jill Miles, Treasurer

Lindy Gignac, Audit



Sterling Oliver, Secretary

Mandy Hays, Advocacy



Jennie Cvetkovski, Financial Assistant

Lynne Koeniger, Advisor


Lauren Reddick, Nominating
Jenny Cahan, Dining Nights Out

Paige Matthews, School Supply Kits

Jill Michaelson, School Supply Kits

Meredith McGough, Spirit Wear

Michele Turner, Volunteer Coordinator
Andrea Ropko, Editor

Crystal Patheal, TT Distribution

Jana Dwyer, Marquee

Sarah Miller, Father Daughter Dance
Allison Schweizer, Inclusion

Suzi Purdy, Newcomers



Laurie Diman, Newcomers

Holly Johnson, Health Team


Laura Pruitt, Specials Room Parent
Carrie Feit, Staff Appreciation


Tanisha Crowder, Hospitality

Erin Bates, Teacher birthdays


Christy McQueen, Yearbook

Holly Defenbaugh, Beautification

Alisa Brown, Beautification

Ashley Duncan, BW Cares


Ashley Moye, Community Service

Meredith Starling, Science Fair

Dawn Shamp, Cultural Arts



Tonya Ashrafi, Inclusion


Julia Bellamy, Science Fair



Jennifer Newsome, Photography

Natalie Nesbitt, School Store



Barbara Reese Yager, Bulletin Boards

· Meeting called to order at 9:50am (Carrie Parziale)
· Secretarial Business (Carrie Parziale)
Minutes: The board approved the minutes from the June 2013 Board of Directors meeting. Motion by Jennifer Briggs and second by Erika Kunde.
· Financial Review (Carrie Parziale)
 Budget:  No noted changes. Budget will be reviewed since Invest for Success is over. 
· Fundraising (Mary Rantala and Amy Millikan)

Campaign summary including marketing and communication changes. As of now total raised was $70,762 with 49% of students represented. The average gift amount only changed by $1 this year ($191 vs. $192).
· Principal’s Report (Caroline Horne)
Caroline discussed the new baseline measures for students and schools with EOGs. These new standards reflect a focus on ensuring students are on track to be career and college ready. There will be a meeting on November 8th at 10:00am to review results with parents. She also stressed the need for parent volunteers when the new security system is installed. 
· Committee Reports
Book Fair (Jennifer Briggs):  Book Fair is November 12 – 15th. Confirming there are no open volunteer slots. 
Spirit Days (Shannon Richards): Successful thus far. Collections for A Child’s Place have also gone well. 

Fun Day (Christy Brock):  The dates have been changed due to EOG testing. New dates are May 15 & 16. 
Box Tops (Marguerite Fourqurean): New part to the program. People can shop online to receive points. More detail will be in Timbertalk.  
Bingo Night (Erika Kunde): Overall successful event. Discussion on recommended changes for next year. Concern about the crowding particularly.  

Next Committee Head Meeting: The next committee meeting is scheduled for January 23rd at 9:45 a.m.   

Respectfully Submitted,

Sterling P. Oliver
Secretary

